
Ninth IRG-AVQA meeting 
e-meeting, 15 December 2020, 1400-1500 CET 
 
The ninth meeting of the Intersector Rapporteur Group Audiovisual Quality Assessment (IRG-AVQA) 
is scheduled to take place on 15 December 2020 as an electronic meeting.  
 
The IRG-AVQA Co-chairs, Chulhee Lee (Korea, Rep. of), Quan Huynh-Thu (Australia) and Jens Berger 
(Germany) will chair the IRG-AVQA meeting. 
 
Participants are encouraged to submit input documents by email (5 days before the meeting) to  
Chulhee Lee (chulhee@yonsei.ac.kr).  
 
The items for discussion at the meeting will be made available on the IRG-AVQA web page, together 
with information related to the meeting, a draft agenda, and the contributions received:  
https://itu.int/en/irg/avqa/.   
 
IRG-AVQA will be convened during the meeting of the Video Quality Expert Group (VQEG, 
14-18 December 2020).  
 
To attend this meeting, please see the VQEG web page with all information regarding logistics, 
registration and remote access: https://www.its.bldrdoc.gov/vqeg/meetings/stockholm-sweden-
online-fall-2020.aspx.  
 
A Rapporteur Group Meeting of ITU-T Question 19/12 (Objective and subjective methods for 
evaluating perceptual audiovisual quality in multimedia and television services) will take place on 
15 December 2020, subsequent to the IRG-AVQA meeting. Please see https://www.itu.int/net/itu-
t/lists/rgmdetails.aspx?id=11792&Group=12 for more information. 
 
The meeting of the IRG-AVQA will be paperless, and will be conducted in English only. 
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